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This seems to be making one of the biggest problems that our western cities face, 

worse. Let's try to find a way to move homeless people out of our public spaces, not 

keep them there. We are already losing tax-paying population because of the 

homeless issues and we should be focused on solutions to get people off of our 

streets and public places. The trash and waste around homes encampments makes 

our cities feel post apocalyptic. It doesn't feel safe for kids to go to parks or to ride 

bikes around town because there are so many encampments. This proposal is not 

the right move. Let's clean up our streets please! 


